Kate Masters

From: .Rebecca Sommer

Sent: Friday, 12 September 2014 10:31 AM

To: ' Kate Masters

Subject: FW: Notification of Modification Application - 63 Lot subdivision, Morisset Park

From: MCGILVRAY Kellee A [mailto:Kellee.MCGILVRAY@rms.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 12 September 2014 10:25 AM '

To: Rebecca Sommer
Subject: RE: Notification of Modification Application - 63 Lot subdivision, Morisset Park

Hi Rebecca

In regards to the Modification application, Roads and Maritime has no objections or requirements.

The developer has not complied with the terms of an executed Deed Containing Agreement with us, however our
legal team has advised that we will be addressing this as a separate issue.

| apologise for the delay in responding. If you require a formal response letter just let me know.

Kind regards
Kellee

Kellee McGilvray

A/Manager Land Use

Network Management | Journey Management
T 02 4924 0242 M 0429 565 985
WWW.rms.nsw.gov.au

Every journey matters

Roads and Maritime Services
59 Darby St Newcastle NSW 2300

From: Rebecca Sommer [mailto:rebecca.sommer@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 19 August 2014 10:495 AM

To: Development hunter
Subject: FW: Notification of Modification Application - 63 Lot subdivision, Morisset Park

Hello,

The below email was provided to RMS for information/comment on a recent modification for the 63 lot
residential subdivision, Morisset Park (MP0O8_0014).

Are you able to let me know if RMS are intending to provide comment on the proposed modification?

Thanks very much,
Rebecca

From: Rebecca Sommer
Sent: Friday, 8 August 2014 1:16 PM

To: 'development.hunter@rms.nsw.gov.au'
Subject: Notification of Modification Application - 63 Lot subdivision, Morisset Park




